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Hello Everyone 

I hope this finds you well and looking 
forward to our meeting this Tuesday. 
For you all that missed our picnic, it 
was a great one with good fellowship, 
visitors and outstanding food. It was a 
pleasure to have as many guests as 

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
we did. Missing this yearly activity, is 
becoming not an option due to all the 
guests.  

I encourage everyone to plan on being 
at our June meeting. After this meeting 
our show will be a little over 4 weeks 
away. Things are moving along fast 
and we all need to be ready for the 
shows.  

Be Careful, see you on Tuesday.  

Blake  
 

Sunshine Committee Becky Ward 
  

 If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please 

contact Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk50@yahoo.com. 

Remember, a simple word spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for 
a friend in need. 

Yearly Dues Ken Spiegel  

 

Don’t forget your yearly dues are payable by July 1st. All members should have 
received an invoice in the mail. You can pay in person at Tuesday’s meeting or 
mail them in the return envelope provided. If you did not receive your invoice, 
please let me know. kspiegel@greenvillekc.org or 864-409-0922 

mailto:wardbk50@
mailto:kspiegel@greenvillekc.org
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Members’ Brags  

 

Show Chair Report Kris Harner   

 
Wow, can you believe we are only 6 weeks from our shows.  Our premium list is in the 
hands of exhibitors, reserved grooming is up and running.  Dog news ads will be out 
soon.  So as you can see we are gearing up for the show.  Interesting, many of you 
have probably not noticed, but our July meeting is on the Tuesday of taping the building.  
So we will be bringing a vote to the members about moving our July meeting.  This is 
super important for you to realize, we need a meeting before our show.  
 
I will be looking for volunteers for running our shows, and will begin at this meeting.  So 
be prepared to sign up to work. 
 
Of course if we move the July meeting, we will be looking for more volunteers, with 
judging program in hand. 
 
If you cannot be at the meetings, but are willing to help at our shows, please email me: 
kharner@carolina-networks.com or call me: 864-350-3445. We need a village to run the 
shows and your help is greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks to all who have worked hard to get all the pre-show work done, I know I couldn’t 
do it without all of you.  This shows success is because of all of our members who work 
the pre-show and those who work the day of our shows.  I hope all of you realize how 
much I appreciate all the help. 
 
See you at the meeting! 
 
Kris Harner 

Amanda Brown 
 
Havanese Spicy aka La Brisa's Dash of Cointreau, owned and bred by Amanda 
Brown went Best of Winners 2 of the 4 days at Woofstock earning her first major. 
 
Sheri Rose 
Tin-Man Tibetan Spaniels 
 
Tin-Man Silver Bullet "Bullet" 
Best Bred By Exhibitor at Tibetan Spaniel National Specialty 
Earning him an invitation to Crafts 
 
Tin-Man Ghost Of A Chance "Boo" 
Best Puppy at Tibetan Spaniel National Specialty 
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Glenn & Sandra Amorosia 
Avalon Soft Coated Wheaten Terriers 
 
We have a Rally Advanced, 3 new Champions & a new Bronze Grand 
Champion.... 
Our boy finished his title with back to back majors at our breed specialty in 
St.Louis. 
Thank you Bob Vandiver for that Show N Go! 
 
Fran Marron 
 
At the Blue Ridge Cluster 2 weeks ago, I finished my little boy, Apex, with a 
major, one day before his first birthday! Then, Sunday and Monday, Apex won 4 
more points toward his Grand CH. 
On Sunday, Winter, shown by Trevor, won a major and finished her 
championship! Whew! Two in one weekend, how much fun was that!!!! 
 
Thecla Tyner 
 
CH Ky's Wynnesome Annie Oakley owned by Tara Bakker and Thecla Tyner, 
Bred and handled by Thecla had a Great Weekend at the Asheville Kennel Club 
shows June 6 & 7.  She Captured 5 pt majors both days toward her Grand 
Championship by going Best Op Sex to one of the top Vizslas in the Country! 
I'm so proud of her.  This one has been a tough one to show being that she had 
rather pull me around the ring instead of moving smoothly with me!  Finally I 
believe she is beginning to get this game.  I'll keep working and we should 
continue to get better and better as we continue to learn to work together!  
Hopefully one day we will begin to be a real Team! 12 points with two major 
wins almost half way to her Grand!  (Hey I just realized it might help if I showed 
her more often! LOL) 
 
 
 
Announcement: My Cavalier King Charles Spaniel, Tesla gave 
birth to two lovely Blenheim males.  They were about 6 days 
early and it was touch and go for a little while, but I am pleased 
to announce that these two little angels are thriving and as of 
today their eyes are beginning to open 19 days since they were 
born!  Out of GCH Angels Pride Walking on the Moon  “Teddy” 
and Lizmere’s Topi Wears Prada “Tasha”  I feel so fortunate to 
have these two little Angels 
 
Their call names:  Scooter and Tex!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members’ Brags - Continued 
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  Members’ Brags - Continued 

 
Bob and Nancy Vandiver 
 
Bob and Nancy Vandiver's GCH Mistel's Can Can winning back to back group ones 
under Jackie Rayner and Helene Neitsch.  Jackie Rayner pictured 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To GKC Junior Member, Boyce Roulette, 
 

For his science STAR award. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations  
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Photos taken at the Picnic 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 

Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greenville Kennel Club 

P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month at 
the Comfort Inn Millennium, 2756 Laurens Rd. at I-85. Meetings start at 
7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett, 
Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

June 16, 2015 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Bob Vandiver– 1st Vice President  

rlvandiver@charter.net 
  

Patrice Lineberger – 2nd Vice 

President  

paltwinmom@alumni.clemson.edu 

 

Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

thecla53@gmail.com 
 

Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 

Ken Spiegel –Treasurer, 

Newsletter Editor 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

 

Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 
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